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Reduced spend on IBAC concerning

The Andrews government's decision to give IBAC $700K less in funding than it spent last
financial year is concerning, according to FamilyVoice Australia.

"The Andrews' government has kept IBAC very busy so it's interesting to see that it has
been allocated less money than it spent in the previous financial year", said FamilyVoice

spokesman Alan Barron.

"The Andrews' government has been profligate in spending in so many areas, but it's no
suprise that IBAC is not one of them.

"In fact, it has been so wasteful with spending that debt is projected to reach $171.4 billion
by 2026/27.

"No other state comes close," said Barron.
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